
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

MAY 2020 NEWSLETTER 

                                                  Meets 3rd Thursday of each month at 
Big Sir              Mike Coombs               Our Lady of the Pines, Haran Hall 26750   
Little Sir:                       (OPEN)                       Tiger Creek Rd, Pioneer, CA 95666  
Secretary:                  Ken Regnier        

Asst Secretary:          Jim Powell, Jr     Board Meeting:   9:30 AM 
Treasurer:  Dick Campbell     Social Hour:   10:30 AM 
Asst Treasurer:            (OPEN)                Luncheon Meeting:  11:30 AM 
 

Board of Directors                                                                                State SIR Officers 
Ron Burns, Jack Magee, Will Pearce,                                                           President                   Ed Benson  
Rich Serpa, Duane Wright  Region #2 Dir            Dale Decker 

                                                                                         Area Governor #5       Rick Kindle 

State Sir Website http://sirinc.org  
 

Attendance Rich Serpa Asst. Attendance Joe Harder 
Bulletin Ken Regnier Recognition                                                      (OPEN) 
Sunshine                                                      Jack Magee                   Chaplin                                                    Jaime Garcia 
Auditing (OPEN)  Asst. Membership                                        Dick Hatch 
Fishing (OPEN) Golf                                                          Dave Martin 
Membership Will Pearce  Beverages                                                  Dave Jones  
Special Events Duane Wright Promotions (OPEN) 
RAMP Ron Burns Roster Jim Powell, Jr. 
Sales                                                     Bud Francesconi                    Sunshine                                                   Jack Magee  
Asst. Promotions (OPEN) Asst RV Wagon Master (OPEN) 
RV Wagon Master Ron Burns Tours/Travel (OPEN) 
Food and Wine                                                   (OPEN)                                          

 
A Blast from Your Big Sir:   
  
Hi Everyone,     
     
Our Board of directors have decided to cancel our May Sir meeting due to the 
ongoing stay in place orders. Our BEC will try to have a board meeting using Zoom 
on the internet. I will keep you informed as to what’s going on. It pretty much looks 
like a wasted year, even the Ladies Day lunch is in doubt. One good thing is this 
staying at home is saving money and us having more time to do yard work. Hope 
everyone had a Happy Easter. 
 
                                                                                            Thank you, 
 
                                                                                             Mike Coombs 
                                                                                             Big Sir 
 
From your Secretary:  I did not distribute an April bulletin since we had no meeting 
in March to report. This serves as the May bulletin. 
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